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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

M. K. Stoughtenborough


Date:

02/03/15



Subject:   
NADE Non-Dues Revenue

NADE Non- Dues Revenue generated approx. $ 900.00 at the 2014 National Conference in Springfield.
We continue to fill orders from chapters around the country on a regular basis.  Our ad in the Advocate has been updated to a more contemporary look- many thanks to Editor, Korin Gary.
Thanks to the NADE Board of Directors and President Jeff Price for the support and ongoing opportunity to be of service to the NADE organization. 

Sincerely,

M. K. Stoughtenborough

NADE Non-Dues Revenue

